
MTB Report 2020 

Highlights for the season 

• The MTB Committee held five Spring Series. 

• 196 riders competed at various times throughout the season, this included 37 females, and 
159 males. 

• MTB made a profit of approximately $4,000 for the series 

Key achievements  

• Social media and schools promotion of Spring Series was better than in previous years, thanks 
to input from Nicola Mitchell. 

• All of the Sping Series races were run to a high standard and the general feedback post-race 
was very positive. 

• Online entries accounted for around 2/3 of the total entries, which is consistant with the last 
few years. 

Issues 

• Covid-19 led to the cancellation of the North Island Secondary Schools Championships (due 
to run in March), the Club Championships and the College Shield (Due to run in May). 

Statistics (number of races held, average number of participants, profit/loss in general terms) 

• 5 races 

• 196+ Riders across the season 

• 8 x entry children class 

• 8 x U11 Boys 

• 10 x U13 Boys 

• 15 x U15 Boys 

• 10 x U17 Men 

• 2 x U19 Men 

• 6 x Social Men 

• 26 x Open Men 

• 17 x Master 1 Men (30-39) 

• 33 x Master 2 Men (40-49) 

• 23 x Master 3 Men (50-59) 

• 5 x Master 3 Men (60+) 

• 3 x U11 Girls 

• 3 x U13 Girls 

• 1 x U15 Girls 

• 4 x U17 Girls 

• 1 x U19 Girls 

• 2 x Social Women 



• 9 x Masters Women (40+) 

• 12 x Open Women 

• Spring Series Race One – Wainuiomata 

• Spring Series Race Two – Whareroa Farm 

• Spring Series Race Three – Porirua 

• Spring Series Race Four – Belmont 

• Spring Series Race Five – Makara 

Financial information 

• Total Income: $16,471 

- Income generated from sponsorhip and grants: $2,128 

- Income generated from entries: $14,343 

• Total expences: $12,674 

- General expences: $9,120 

- Trophies/medals: $3,554 

Looking ahead to 2020/2021 

• Krissy and Mike are stepping down from the committee and their role as co-conveners. 
Robert Comesky and Peter Mitchell are taking their place.  

• Dean Compton has also stepped down from the committee with Nicola Mitchell taking his 
place. 

• PNP MTB has secured the rights to run the National Secondary Schools Championships in 
October – this will be a huge event with approximately 500 riders expected to participate 
from around the country. 


